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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

12th  May 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Co-operation’.  Well done to the following children:
Reception:  Scarlett Grey  Year 1: Evie Topping   Year 2:  Adam Tariq  Year 3: Leighton Howe  
Year 4: Elektra Laverick  Year 5: Talia West 

Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 and Year 6 for best attendance this week!! WOW both 100% !  Remember the best class attendance in this term will get a treat!
Occassional Day – Important Update 
Due to the announcement of the unforeseen General Election being called on June 8th 2017, and conversations with Gateshead Local Authority, Governors have agreed to move our Occasional Day.

School will be open as usual on Monday 5th June.

School will be closed to staff and pupils on Thursday 8th June to allow the school to be used as a Polling station.

Any family commitments already made for the original date of 5th June will be honoured.

Year 6 SATs
Well done to all of the children in Year 6 for all of their dedication and hard work during SATs!  Now that they are officially over you can relax and celebrate.  Also, thank you to everyone who helped with the SATs breakfast club – the children were thoroughly spoilt!

Year 6 were taken to Gibside today as a reward for all of their enthusiasm and commitment - all paid for by the school.  They had a fantastic time!  

Sports News

Congratulations to our Year 5 5 a-side girls football team for an outstanding effort (even in adverse weather conditions) and taking 2nd place.  They scored 47 goals (so the girls say!) and we are extremely proud of them all!
Dates for your Diary
Monday 15 May – Tuesday 16 May Year 4 to Gibside
Monday 15 May ‘Wind in the Willows’ assembly for whole school

Tuesday 16 May Street Dancing Club  3.30pm – 4.30pm
Tuesday 16 May Year 6 parents Kielder Meeting at 5pm

Wednesday 17 May Year 3 to BBC Studios Newcastle
Wednesday 17 May 3.30pm – 4pm Years 5 and 6 Maths Workshop for parents
Wednesday 17 May Choir at 3.30pm – 4.30pm (places available if anyone would like to join)
Wednesday 17 May New Reception Class Induction Meeting at 5pm

Thursday 18 May Year 6 Bike Skills with Move it Marcus (Details to follow)
Thursday 18 May Y1 Parent’s Reading Workhop @ 4.30pm

Friday 19 May Mrs Huntley’s Coffee Morning/Drop in session from 9am
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